
I am writing in regards to the bill HB3063. I am in opposition of this bill, due to the fact that this is an infringement on 
our constitutional rights! As well as a Financial burden to families such as myself. I am a vaccine injured adult and this 
would have never happened if there was more information given to my parents! I have 2 auto immune disorders from 
vaccines! My husband also developed an auto immune disorder after receiving vaccines in his 30s. i am afraid for the 
future of my children! Like I stated before this bill would put a financial burden on many families, and potentially kill my 
child with this current and GROWING vaccine schedule. I can’t afford to get a medical exemption! There is so much more 
to this and so much more information that is being hidden from the general population! For these reasons and MANY 
more I oppose this bill! Please listen to the people!  
 
 
Thank you  
Alayna Porter 
  
 


